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A.       Introduction:

The project site is known as Lot 12, Block 5002 in Neptune, Monmouth 
County, New Jersey, and consists of 0.23± acres. The site is going to be evenly 
split into two 0.115± acre lots in a minor subdivision. The site is located East 
of the main road of Brighton Avenue and north of another main road named 
Lakewood Road. Both lots are currently designed with a 2 ½ -story frame 
dwelling, an open porch connected to the front steps, a deck in the rear and 
an asphalt driveway. The proposed development of these 2 properties 
involves the removal of an existing frame shed located in the rear of the 
adjoining subdivided lots and the construction of a new frame 
building, driveway and stormwater recharge system on each lot. 

B.       Soil Characteristics:
The existing soil classifications for the site are based on the USDA NRCS 
Web Soil Survey. The survey is useful at the planning level to draw general 
conclusions about the suitability of a site for certain land uses. Based on the 
web site data, the site consists of the following soil types:

EvuB: Evesboro-Urban land complex, 0 to 5 Percent Slopes – 
The Evesboro-series consists of excessively-drained sand and sandy 
eolian deposits and/or sandy fluviomarine deposits. The Tinton 
series is a hydrologic soil group ‘‘A”

Soil logs were performed within the site area to confirm the on-site soils, soils 
permeability, and estimate seasonal highwater table. A copy of the soil logs 
and performed permeability tests are located in the Appendix. 

C.      Pre-Developed Drainage Conditions
The site is currently developed with a frame shed. Currently, 353± square
feet (0.0081± acres) of impervious coverage exist onsite. The stormwater
runoff generated from the site flows South towards Moore Road. 

D.      Post-Developed Drainage Conditions
The development of this site will consist of two 1,561 S.F. 2 ½ story dwelling, 
an asphalt driveway and a stormwater recharge system. Stormwater runoff 
generated from the proposed dwelling rooftop will be directed to the 
underground recharge system. This system is designed to store and infiltrate 
the entire stormwater runoff volume generated by the 2-year storm event. 
Calculations for the 2-year storm events are included in the appendix of this 
report. The project disturbs approximately 2,098± square feet (0.048± acres) 
of land on each lot. 
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